
BOWLING DAY TRIP TO THE 

ROYAL HOUSEHOLD BOWLING CLUB 

WINSOR CASTLE 

 

We have managed to arrange a very special bowling venue at the Royal Household 
Bowling Club. The only date available is Saturday August 16th.  Unfortunately there are 
two Saturday league matches on that day – B’s and C’s are playing.  So that players do 
not miss out we will be going back to Windsor next year, hopefully, on a non-playing 
day. Members not able to go this year will be given priority. We will not know next years 
date until September. 

This will be a full day trip including free time at Windsor and a meal provided by the club 
after the match. Numbers are restricted to 39 plus coach driver. For security reasons 
we will need to submit names in advance and cannot be changed after that. There are 
only 6 rinks so not all will be able to bowl. More details later. 

The price is £45 each.   Please add your name to the list in the clubhouse. 

Alan Newell     079199 30218 

Lynda Barr        078999 55111 


